
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Davison Trust Charity Night 

As many of you will be aware the Davison Trust is a charity that supports familes in 
Middlesbrough for children with disabilities.   

The Trustees meet once a month to award grants to a number of applicants for things such as 
contributions towards holidays, furniture, toys, garden adaptations and much more. 

The Trust has supported over the years many of the children that attend Priory Woods and 
helped hundreds of families from across Middlesbrough. 

The Trust is holding a charity night at Jack Hatfields Club on the 2nd November 2017, to raise 
additional funds.  The night will consist of Pie and Peas, a Raffle, Tombola and Bingo.  Tickets are 
£5 and are available from the school office.   

Any support you can give the charity would be greatly appreciated. 

Kind Regards 

 

Katherine Frazer 
School Business Manager 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Number of Tickets requested:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Amount Enclosed:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 


